
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/14/2019 06:50:47 PM

To:  Mike Harden <MHarden@esassoc.com>

Subject:  Re: HC - Tribal Report
 

Hi Mike,

I'm still working on it - I will follow up with you next week.

On Wed, Aug 14, 2019 at 6:37 PM Mike Harden <MHarden@esassoc.com> wrote:

Hi Mindy – Following up on our call from last week, do you have an update on the tribal report for Hollywood Center?

 

-Thanks

 

Mike Harden

Senior Managing Associate

ESA | Environmental Science Associates

949.870.1510 direct

mharden@esassoc.com

 

-- 
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